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From: Valerie Malicki [mailto:valeriechristina@rocketmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 02, 2014 9:37 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Re: RE: 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Dear OPSB, 

Please docket this also. 

Yeah, we are in process of getting our beloved dream home ready to sell. Hopefully we won't 
lose the predicted $54,000. Realtor said the turbines will be a problem. 

Obviously. 

You wana buy it? 

I didn't think so. O. 

No one chooses to live in an industrial wind facility. co f<\ 

o Valerie Malicki ^ r^ ĉ  

o % \ 
From: Puco ContactOPSB <ContactOPSB@puc.state.oh.us>: O ^ ^ 
To: Valerie Malicki <valeriechristina(g'rocketmall.com>: ^ - ^ 
Subject: RE: 13-0990-EL-BGN 
Sent: Thu, Oct 2, 20141:12:38 PM 

Thank you for contacting the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB 13-0990-EL-BGN). The Board 
certificated this project on August 25,2014. 

Your comments will be docketed in the public comments section of the docket. 

From: Valerie Malicki fmailto:valeriechristina@rocketmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 01, 2014 4:04 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: 13-0990-EL-BGN 

Dear OPSB, 

Omega Crop Co. has requested a rehearing based on information submittted on 09.23.14. 
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Please honor a fair and just due process that was recommended to Omega verbally at the hearing, 
i.e. that Omega would be allowed to have a rehearing after the August 25, 2014 date. Again, this 
was stated on August 25, that a rehearing would be granted at a later date; this was how the 
board would fairly represent the 97% of adjacent landowners and hundreds of citizens against 
this project. 

In fact, Windlab's Monica Jensen continues to assert that her over three year secret process of 
"signing up" leaseholders is GOOD for the entire community - so she nor her lawyer should have 
no objections to simply PROVING her case openly and honestly. 

If they object, what do they have to hide? 

Open disclosure and honest, scientific research and information to all affected citizens, especially 
those impacted, is all we are asking. Their report shows over 200 homes will have strobe lighting 
for over 20 seconds 100 times a week. 

They assert the infrasound is safe, while Denmark has a cap on how much infrasound is allowed 
in each home. Windlab refuses absolutely to answer questions about predictions of infrasound -
one example of simple easy basic information our honest hard-working good community 
deserves to know. 

Emmett Robinson, our local bright Harvard grad, deduced mathematically that this project would 
increase Ohio's electrical output by about .04% at full capacity. But we all know a project like 
this will average about 27% efficiency. This, therefore, equals an increase in Ohio's electrical 
output of .0138% (see his letter). 

The project will cost $120 million, just to construct, and will increase Ohio's electrical output by 
.0138%! As this bright gentleman asserts, it makes NO sense. 

Australian Windlab stockholders will get to buy new yachts, while Ohio rural residents will 
suffer with shadow flicker maybe 100 times a week for 20 second intervals and that is ok - all at 
the decision of this very agency. 

In Northern Australia the setback requirement is 2 KILOMETERS!, maybe that is where we 
should all move. Oh, and ALL the people for this project either do not live here, or are paid to 
shut up. 

Please honor the fair request for a fair re-hearing; Ohioans deserve more than 73 days to respond 
to a foreign company who has plotted secretly for over 3 years. 

If this project is so very wonderful, Windlab will not object to a fair open honest scientifically-
based re-hearing, with INDEPENDENT RESEARCH presented. 

Sincerely, A Voting Ohioan and American, 
Mrs. Valerie C. Malicki, MA, LPCC 


